
BEAVER-VU  BOWL  HOSTS  THE  84TH  ANNUAL  POSTAL  &
FEDERAL  EMPLOYEES  NATIONAL  BOWLING  TOURNAMENT

APRIL  23  THROUGH  JUNE  19 ,  2022!

Beaver-Vu Bowl is honored and proud to announce we are hosting the long standing
and widely attended PFENBA tournament again this year, our 4th time since 2004.

The association was formed in 1935 to promote and run a national bowling
tournament for Postal & Federal employees, members of the armed forces and
retirees from the postal service, federal sector and the military. This event, which
welcomes over 3,000 bowlers and their families from across the U.S., represents a
direct economic impact of over $1 million for our community.  Each of the six
weekends, members of the PFENBA arrive on a Thursday and stay through Sunday,

creating a strong hotel demand while patronizing local restaurants, shopping venues
and attractions.  Let's provide a warm welcome to our guests.  We appreciate you
and hope you have a great time bowling and visiting our city.


